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aim of this study was to
explore current prevalence
of depression and anxiety
among patients with heart
disease and to determine

risk factors associated with
depression and anxiety

among patients with heart
disease. A systematic

review of the literature was
performed in MEDLINE,

PsycINFO, EMBASE,
Cochrane library, and

PEDro. A total of 19 studies
(including 1 randomized
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controlled trial and 18
observational studies) were

found to be eligible for
inclusion in this review. The

most commonly used
instruments to measure
depression and anxiety

were the Hospital Anxiety
and Depression Scale and

Beck Depression Inventory-
II. The prevalence of

anxiety and depression was
around 16% and 6%,
respectively. The risk

factors associated with
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depression and anxiety
included male gender, the
presence of poor physical
functioning, and higher

levels of depression. The
prevalence of depression

and anxiety among patients
with heart disease is high.

The identification of
patients at risk of

depression and anxiety is
important, because they
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